
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2013 

 

 

We’re Changing Our Name! 
 

 

On March 7, 2013, Arizona Telephony Brokers, L.L.C. filed an Adoption Notice with the 

Missouri Public Service Commission, of its intent to do business under the name of 

Broadband Dynamics, L.L.C. in the State of Missouri. 

 

As a customer, Broadband Dynamics, L.L.C. is providing notification of this name 

change pursuant to 4 CSR 240-3.545(20).  Our new name better reflects the wide range of 

services we offer to our customers. 

 

As always, Broadband Dynamics, L.L.C. will continue to provide the same quality service 

and outstanding value the customers have come to expect. 

 

Our professional Customer Service Representatives are ready to help answer your 

questions and can be contacted by dialing 1-800-410-4435 or viewing our website at 

www.broadbanddynamics.net.  Broadband Dynamics, L.L.C. appreciates your trust and 

looks forward to providing all of your future service needs. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Broadband Dynamics, L.L.C. 


